2420 Atherton Street, Apt. #k
Berkeley, California oL7ok
Telephone (415) 843-.0661

September 20, 1979
Dear Bill,

By now you probably already know that I have been
elected as PCA Secretary-Treasure by the voting members.

It is now my task to keep records of membership
and mailing list current as well as all other financial matters
concerning the PCA,

I will need from you any records you kept concerning
PCA membership and any other records connected with PCA affairs.,

At present, I'm busy trying to establish which bank
will give the PCA the best overall deal in terms of interest., With
inflation going up daily I want to do whats best for the PCA,

I expect to have this account set up next week at
which time I shall write you again with the Bank's address and
account number so that you can wire the money from PCA affairs

directly.

Sincerely,

Ko™

; Alan Benson

PCA Secretary-Treasury

CC : PCA S/T
Jack Peters

Max Burkett



